
  

 

January 12, 2022 

Dear AUB Students and Professors,  
  
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy New Year 2022. 
 
In line with a directive from the Minister of Education and Higher Education, AUB will be closed 
tomorrow, January 13, 2022, and no classes or examinations will be held on that day. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Office of the Registrar 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


